
Methane data -gathering tower in North Campus area  
(02-05)  

To: Marshall Lind 
Chancellor 

From: Richard A. Caulfield 
Chair, UAF Master Plan Committee 

Date: July 25, 2002 

RE: MPC Recommendation 02-05 
Proposal for methane data-gathering tower in North Campus area 

At a regularly-scheduled MPC meeting on July 25, 2002 the Committee considered the request for 
approval of a 30-foot data gathering tower to be constructed in the North Campus area (DDC 
memorandum to the MPC of June 19, 2002). The MPC's role is to ensure compliance of such projects 
with the UAF Master Plan.  

We note that the MPC has tasked its North Campus Sub-committee (NCSC), chaired by Pat Holloway, to 
develop a comprehensive plan and recommendations for use of the North Campus area. The MPC expects 



4) Duration—We understand this to be a temporary facility for a project designed to extend up to five 
years. However, the North Campus Sub-committee will reevaluate the use of this site for the project at the 
end of two years (no later than August 2004).  
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